
 

 

Workshop on “Access Denied: Ethical 
Hacking & Security” 

Two students (Akansha Marwah -16762 and Amit Saini -16763) from 
Electronics and Computer Engineering Department of Dronacharya College of 
Engineering, Gurgaon attended the workshop Access Denied: Ethical Hacking & 

security on 29th October 2015 at Hindu College, New Delhi. The session was 
delivered by Mr. Ooopps from i3Indya Technologies. The aim of the workshop 
was to provide the right knowledge to the aspiring Hacking and Cyber Security 

enthusiasts. 
 


